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Members’ BBQ at Tamworth 
Your union would like to say thanks.  

On April 13, the PSA/CPSU NSW is hosting a BBQ to thank Tamworth members for all the work they have done 
over the past 12 months, keeping workplaces open and continuing to serve the public in these difficult times.  

The event will be held at the Government Office Block, 153-155 Marius Street, Tamworth. We will be set up at the 
rear upper car park.  

The BBQ will be hosted in conjunction with Sydney Mutual Bank, which provides members with discounted 
financial services and advice.  

We are hosting a three-hour function, from 11:30am-2:30pm, during the school holidays to give as many members 
as possible a chance to attend.  

Please place this INVITATION on your workplace noticeboard to give all members (some who have not provided 
email addresses) the opportunity to attend. If any non-member in your workplace would like to come along they will 
need to join their union. They can join the PSA/CPSU NSW HERE.  

If you wish to attend, could you please RSVP to smears@psa.asn.au no later than Friday 9 April 2021 in order for 
catering supplies to be ordered. You can RSVP individually and/or as a workplace. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Tamworth-Invitation-PDF-version.pdf
http://www.psa.asn.au/join
mailto:smears@psa.asn.au

